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Certificate of Life Science Review

This document verifies that the ESPS Manuscript Number 2154, “Unexpected
endoscopic full-thickness resection of a duodenal neuroendocrine tumor” has
undergone a professional medical editing review in March of 2013. This review was
performed by one or more board-certified editors (Board of Editors in the Life
Sciences certification; www.bels.org). Hoppenrath Enterprises has been providing
high—quality medical editing and writing services for physicians, pharmaceutical
companies, and international scientific journals for nearly 30 years. This document
confirms that the article referenced was carefully reviewed through a rigorous
multistage technical editing process, but only verifies the editing of the article at the
time it was returned to the authors.
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